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EVENTS IN SCHOOL THIS WEEK 

HAPPY EASTER 

It has been a wonderful and jam-packed Spring Term. Well 

done to all of our pupils – you have embraced learning and 

made excellent progress in your end of term assessments. 

You have made us proud in several sporting and 

performance events and experienced a wide range of 

extra-curricular learning through the excellent range of 

workshops and clubs on offer.  

Thank you parents for your on-going support for the school 

and our pupils.  

We would like to wish all children, families and the wider 

community a relaxing Easter break.   

 

 

Easter Church Service 

Thank you to St Andrew’s Church for hosting us for a 

special Easter Service on Tuesday morning; it was a 

wonderfully reflective session. Well done to our Y6 readers 

who shared insightful prayers and poems too. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS1 Road Safety 

On Tuesday afternoon, Sarah from Pyjama Drama joined us 

to complete some Road Safety sessions. The children really 

enjoyed the active sessions, demonstrating their 

knowledge and understanding of road safety through role 

play. Sarah also discussed different ways of crossing a road 

and why it is important that you 'think, stop, look, listen'. 
 

RRS reward session 

Each term, staff select pupils who consistently demonstrate 
our schools rules of 'Ready, Respectful and Safe' to receive 
a reward. A postcard is sent home to inform parents that 
their child is a role model to others for their behaviour 
choices. This week, we celebrated our Spring Term winners, 
who have indulged in hot chocolates with cream and 
marshmallows, enjoyed some reward time and went home 
with a delicious Easter treat too! Congratulations to these 
pupils - we are very proud of you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Razzamataz Dance Workshops 

Thank you to Faye from Razzamataz Theatre Schools South 

Lakes who joined us for some workshops yesterday. Pupils 

from Reception to Y6 each enjoyed a fun filled dance 

session and created wonderful routines to perform. Well 

done everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for bearing with us while works have been 

carried out on the KS1 yard. I am pleased to confirm that 

the pipework has been fixed and resurfacing is planned to 

take place over the Easter break. This should mean that the 

yard and access to the school site will be open as usual 

when we return. If anything changes, we will let you know. 
 

We have felt that KS1 lining up on the top yard in a 

morning has worked well, so we will keep this in place 

moving forwards. However, to ease congestion at home 

time, they will revert back dismissing from the brown gate 

onto the terrace. 

BUILDING WORKS ON KS1 YARD 

Beech Class Assembly 

Congratulations to Beech class for their wonderful class 

assembly this morning. The children performed 

confidently with great comic timing too, to teach their 

audience all about 'fronted adverbials'. Who knew we 

could have so much fun learning grammar? Well done 

Beech class! Thank you to all of the parents and carers 

who joined us, we hope you enjoyed it as much as we did. 

https://www.facebook.com/razzamatazsouthlakes?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVWAo1Fy40qv7gOD7c699R9zcqTukfGt6WOUiYo6LaxMsdkW_n5nO1u3QrV3oTZdiTujN1myuNR53qgXu2p96XvpOSvuXd5NKWE1iUNQPc5kiMQgQb9Zd6tr1rDSyaG4ZPJMDhvS7OoYI65DMi74Jv8pyEC23WARmlOSD5tHQ_k1upUnDZ8nYjNhOfrQLqeUtc&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/razzamatazsouthlakes?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVWAo1Fy40qv7gOD7c699R9zcqTukfGt6WOUiYo6LaxMsdkW_n5nO1u3QrV3oTZdiTujN1myuNR53qgXu2p96XvpOSvuXd5NKWE1iUNQPc5kiMQgQb9Zd6tr1rDSyaG4ZPJMDhvS7OoYI65DMi74Jv8pyEC23WARmlOSD5tHQ_k1upUnDZ8nYjNhOfrQLqeUtc&__tn__=-%5dK-R


Sedbergh Primary School 
Newsletter 28.03.24 

 

28.03.24 

APRIL 2024: 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 2 3 4 5 

Easter holidays     

8 9 10 11 12 

Easter holidays     

15 16 17 18 19 

School reopens at 
8:50am 

 School Council visit 
to construction site 

School photographs Ash Class Stone Age 
Day 
 

Y2/3 Football at 
Holme 

22 23 24 25 26 

 Y5/6 Book event at 
Sedbergh School 

Ash Class river 
workshop 

Y1 class assembly  

29 30 MAY 1 MAY 2 MAY 3 

    Zumbathon 
fundraiser event 

 

MAY 2024: 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

6 7 8 9 10 

May Day Bank 
Holiday 

    

13 14 15 16 17 

Year 6 SATs Week   Y5 Fell Foot trip PTFA Promise 
Auction 

20 21 22 23 24 

  PE take over day  School closes for half 
term at 3:30pm 

27 28 29 30 31 

Half term     

 

  

 

WHAT’S ON - NEXT HALF TERM 

 

SUPPORT OUR WONDERFUL SCHOOL 

We have some vacancies in school: 

- Lunchtime supervisor (paid role) 

- Volunteers to listen to children read 

These are wonderful opportunities to get involved in the 

community and support our children and school. Please 

speak to Mrs Hudson if you are interested in either of 

these roles. 
We are committed to safeguarding, and therefore any volunteering in 

school would be subject to a satisfactory enhanced check being sought 

from the Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS).  

 


